
Shippensburg Fish and Game Association 

General Membership Meeting 

 May 9, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order by President Jerry Crider with roll call of officers. 

Names of all who have applied for membership were read. 

Members voted to accept all new members. 

 

Officer/Committee reports 

Treasurers report   General Fund          $49,817.93 

      Fundraisers Fund   $141,896.68 

M-S-P 

Reminder the books are open for all to see. 

 

Archery, Black Powder, Groundhog and NRA-no report. 

 

Trap-Currently 1st in Mid Penn league 

Clay targets delivered-cost $10,000.00 

Check for $2,502.75 turned into club. 

Springs for the trap repair have not been ordered. 

Paint is needed to paint the trap building. 

 

Old business 

Mike is doing a good job mowing the club grounds. 

 

New Business 

Thank you letter from the Hunt of a Lifetime for our donation. 

 

June Drawing there will be a simple meal for those who help with setup on June 23rd. 

 

Old furnace, is it worth selling and how and where to sell. 

 

Check the cooler, it may need to be repaired before June 23rd. Jerry will have someone check it. 

 

Thursday May 11th Lori Stouffer will be here from the tax assessment office to see if the archery 

building is the same as before the fire. 

 

Andy told us about some state proposed laws, all affecting gun owners. 

 

Game Warden Trevor Shauf gave us statistics  on last years hunting results. The number of hunters is 

decreasing, but the number deer taken has increased some. 

Doe licenses can now be bought on line starting June 26 2023. 

 

M-S-P to adjourn 

 


